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												9.7.24

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
With the end of term fast approaching, I wanted to update you on arrangements for some upcoming events. 

On Monday 15th July, our Laudato Leaders would like to invite the school to wear either brightly coloured or floral clothes in exchange for a packet of seeds, bedding plants or anything to help them develop the garden surrounding our gazebo. Any contributions will be gratefully received. 

On Tuesday 16th July, the children are looking forward to taking part in our Team Work/ Enterprise Day. During the morning, the children are invited to wear their House Team coloured T Shirt and will be taking part in a range of activities organised by our Laudato Leaders. These include arts and crafts, a scavenger hunt and bouncy castles. 

During the afternoon, parents are invited in for our Festival Of Learning where families are welcome to share  some of the learning that has been happening in classes during the course of the year. From 3pm, families will be invited to join in with an hour of Enterprise where the children will be selling some things that they have designed and made. The idea is that the children have pitched for their stalls and are aiming to raise more money than the set- up costs of their stall. There will be an Enterprise Trophy awarded during our awards assembly for the team who have made the most profit. Please support the children and all of their hard work in preparing for the event. FOPs will be available to provide refreshments. 

Bluebell Class will be going on their school trip to Oddicombe as planned tomorrow.  The weather looks set to be very warm so please ensure that the children all have sun cream on, bring a water bottle and have a sun hat with them. If you have not already paid, please bring £2.75 to the school office tomorrow morning. 

Tomorrow afternoon, parents of Year 6 children are invited to come to St Cuthbert Mayne at 4.30pm where they will be awarded their Torbay and Devon Civic Award. This is always a very special occasion and we hope to see as many year 6 families as possible. The children are not required to wear school uniform. 

Please can we remind you that whilst the end of term is in sight, it is really important that cars DO NOT park on the zig zag lines or on the pavement. This is to ensure the safety of all of the children in our school. 

Many thanks for your continued support
Mrs Maskell
Headteacher
Priory Catholic Primary School
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